
 
www.mcpeel.ca  Phone: (647) 760-9541 
Twitter: @mcpeel4u  info@mcpeel.ca 
 

 212 - 2120 North Park Drive 
 Brampton, ON, L6S 0C9 

January 8, 2021 

 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re: Centre For Halal Accreditation, Research & Training (CHART) 

  

The Muslim Council of Peel (MCP) is very pleased to recognize the Centre For Halal Accreditation, Research & Training 
(CHART). There is a need to ensure halal observant consumers have trust in halal labelled products. This initiative will 
insha Allah protect halal consumers and the halal industry in Canada.  
 
A neutral and nonprofit institution that safeguards halal consumers and supports halal production is long overdue in the 
expanding Canadian market responding to halal demand. Given the many frauds taking place around the country, such 
an organization is necessary to protect ethical practice. This centre will dedicate its resources to provide accreditation to 
interested Halal certifiers and act as a reference for all Halal & Haram matters including, but not limited to,  food and 
drinks.  
 

We pray for the success of this initiative that is expected to best serve our Muslim communities in Peel Region and all of 
Canada. 

 

With best regards,  

 

Rabia Khedr 

Executive Director 


